

In English, the children have been focusing on verbs and the ‘ing’ suffix. The tasks require the children to read and match verbs to pictures and sentences. There is also an ‘ing’ word search and a crossword. We have also been looking at the formation of capital letters in handwriting.

In Maths the children have been doubling numbers and linking it to addition. The task requires them to double the numbers through drawing and then complete the addition factsdf. We have also been focusing on writing numbers correctly.  
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My child’s response to the tasks.








